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IPOP Motor Group appoints Mark van der Walt

The IPOP Motor Group (In People Our Passion) has chosen Mark van der Walt as the franchise director for Mazda.

Van der Walt Mark was previously based in the Middle East as regional general manager for the United Motors Company.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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